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TO: T10 Membership 
FROM: Paul Suhler, Quantum Corporation 
DATE: 16 January 2008 
SUBJECT: T10/08-067r1, ADI-2 Working Group Report to Plenary, January 2008 
 

General 

The Automation/Drive Interface – 2 working group met in Santa Ana, California, on 14 January 2008 
from 9:02 AM until 1:12 PM.  There were eleven participants representing seven companies.  The 
minutes have been posted as 08-042r1. 

We again issued a call for a new secretary to assume Michael Banther’s duties following the January 
2008; there have been no volunteers at this time.  There was interest in having the secretary being a 
rotating position.  The group thanked Michael for his five years of service as Secretary. 

ADC-3 Status 

The group reviewed one proposal for ADC-3 (08-029r0, Automation encryption control, Ballard).  The 
author will revise it and it will be reconsidered at the next teleconference. 

ADT-2 Status 

The working group did not have time to discuss the ADT-2 proposals.  They will be discussed at the 
next teleconference, after completion of the Automation Encryption Control proposal. 

ADT-3 Status 

A project proposal for ADT-3 (08-054r0) has been posted.  As it did not meet the two-week rule, it will 
not be eligible for consideration by the Plenary until March 2008. 

Future Meetings 

We request permission to hold two teleconferences before the next plenary week:  30 January (hosted 
by HP), and 13 February (hosted by Quantum), 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM PST each day. 

Meeting requirements for March will be for the ADI-2 meeting to begin upon completion of the SMC-3 
meeting and to end at 7:00 PM. 


